
  

 

 

 

 

December 15, 2021 

 

Re: Update on helicopter logging near Hudson’s Hope  
 

Dear Hudson’s Hope resident, 

We are writing to provide an update on the use of helicopters that’s presently taking place near 
Hudson’s Hope.  

We understand that the noise from the helicopters is disturbing and we are selecting flight paths to 
try to minimize proximity to residents. We recognize that given the location of the timber and the 
landing areas, that our ability to reduce noise is limited. As such, we will be pausing work during the 
holiday period.  

We thought you would like to know that the helicopter logging just upstream of Maurice Creek will be 
done no later than Saturday, December 18, dependent upon weather conditions. 

The use of helicopters should start to move upstream and downstream away from the community as 
reservoir clearing activities continue in the new year.  

Bailey Helicopters’ last day of f lying for 2021 will be December 23 and they will be resuming work on 
January 3, 2022. 

We will continue to monitor the work being done by the helicopters to ensure the clearing activities 
are completed in a safe, timely manner and appreciate the patience of the community. 

Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns.  

 
Sincerely, 
Site C Project Team 
 
 
Toll-free:  1-877-217-0777  
Email:   sitec@bchydro.com 
Website:  sitecproject.com/hudsons-hope  
Twitter:  @sitecproject 
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